
CONSULTATION  
IS OPEN FROM

8 - 24 
OCTOBER 
2021  

Your feedback and comments to this 
consultation will help us develop a detailed 
masterplan for the site. A further stage of 
consultation on this detailed plan will be carried 
out next year before we submit an outline 
planning application to Cherwell District Council. 

We are committed to working with the local 
community to develop the best possible 
scheme to complement the local area.

From 8 October we will be holding 
an initial public consultation on 
our emerging proposals for a site 
known as PR6a.

This initial consultation is your opportunity to help 
shape our proposals from an early stage and to 
contribute to the development of our vision for PR6a. 
Understanding your suggestions and concerns will 
help us maximise the benefits of the scheme to the 
local community and make it as environmentally 
sustainable as possible.

PR6a   
We are looking at how the site 
can be developed to deliver 
much needed new homes while 
working carefully with the local 
environment and supporting 
the local community.

HAVE  
YOUR  
SAY

We would like to hear your views on our vision and draft masterplan for the site so we can 
continue to evolve our proposals.

The site, to the east of 
Oxford Road, is allocated 
in the Cherwell Local 
Plan Partial Review for 
development of new 
homes, a primary school 
and a local centre.
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Emails and letters sent 
to our project email and 
postal address from  
8 - 24 October 2021 will be  
considered as feedback. 

DEADLINE FOR ALL 
COMMENTS

24 
OCTOBER 
2021   

Visit our website from 8 October to view copies of our documents and provide feedback online.

Don’t miss your opportunity to shape and influence our proposals.

Come along to one of our events or  
join us online to find out more about 
our proposals, ask questions and 
provide us with your thoughts.

www.PR6a.co.uk
Contact us directly: 

	0800 531 6831
	PR6a@camargue.uk  

PR6a TEAM
Camargue, Eagle Tower,  
Cheltenham,  
GL50 1TA

FIND 
OUT 
MORE
FRIDAY  
8 OCTOBER 
16.30 - 19.00 

Edward Feild  
Primary School,  
Bicester Road,  
Kidlington, Oxfordshire 
OX5 2LG

SATURDAY  
9 OCTOBER
09.30 - 11.30 

Cutteslowe Pavilion Hall 
(Bowls Pavilion),  
Cutteslowe Park,  
Oxford 
OX2 8ES

NOTE: There are two car parks  
at Cutteslowe Park – car parking 
charges apply to both.

TUESDAY 
12 OCTOBER
18.30 - 20.00 

Online Webinar

Register via our website 
to attend this virtual event 
where we will present our 
proposals and you will be 
able to put your questions 
to us. 


